
Paul A. Tisdale  

From:ptisdale1@yahoo.com 
Wed, Jul 17  
Good afternoon, 

NEW - Eisenhower Drive (from US Hwy 90 to 400' north) will be closed to all traffic starting 
Monday, July 22 - Friday, Aug. 9.  This closure will be in effect 24 hours-a-day while work 
crews install water and sewer lines. 

NEW - Pass Road (East of Tara Lane) will have the eastbound, left lane closed to traffic 
starting Thursday, July 18.  This closure will be in effect from 7 a.m. - 12 p.m. for this day 
only while work crews repair a water leak. 
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